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Friday, July 18, 2008
MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM.: Dr, Scott Rogers, Superinteudeni%

RE: Mileage Reimbursement Recommendations

It is my recommendations that we consider increasing the district mileage reimbursement from .38 to 45
cents per mile, The federal rate recently moved from .505 to .585 cents per mile. Cassia School District
also recently approved an increase to .48 cents per mile. Many other districts in the region are already at
.42 or higher. Please note that this will not change the amount budgeted for mileage reimbursement, it
will just mean less money to use and less mileage. Ihave asked all administrators and supervisors to be
more aware of the mileage issues and the need to plan and monitor for efficiency.

Secondly, I respectfully request your consideration of an increase in my travel stipend from $600 to $700
per month to help offset the increased costs of the in-district and in-region travel.
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